In attendance for the regular meeting of the Sleepy Hollow Corporate Authorities were President Stephen Pickett and Trustee Seiler. Also in attendance were Village Attorney Mark Schuster, Village Engineer Mark Reimers, Police Chief Montalbano and Finance Director Ellen Volkening. Absent were Trustees Scott Finney, Dennis Fudala, Joseph Nemec, Donald Ziemba and Russell Getz.

After waiting until 7:45 p.m. and after attempts to contact board members, it was agreed that the meeting of the Sleepy Hollow Corporate Authorities was unable to proceed for lack of quorum.

Respectfully submitted,

Norine Olson Village Clerk